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March 27, 1952 

Norman L. Maguire, 
43L North Maple, 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This will verify your reception of KONG on January 
15, 1952. 

It was a pleasure to hear from you. Our only regret 
being this considerable delay in answering, occasion- 
ed by change of ownership, and the many incidental 
and equipment items necessary in changing from KKIN 
to KONG. 

For the benefit of your listening friends, KONG con- 
ducts it's monthly Frequency checks 1:15 A. M. to 
1:30 A. M. on PST, th- 3rd Saturday of each month, 
but is usually on at 1:00 A. M.. 

Again, please pardon the delay in your verification. 
We'd like to hear from you again sometime. 

ACW: mg 

Cordially, 

A. C. Werner 
Chief Engineer 


